
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube
channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If no TV access, please read this Daily
Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Hey everyone! Yearbook pickup is this Thursday, April 29th 1:30pm to

3:30pm at the student parking lot. Mahalo!

Aloha Class of 2022! Summer is almost here! In anticipation of your
senior formal portraits with Nagamine Photo Studio, they are collecting
contact information from the Class of 2022 so they can contact you to
schedule your senior formal pictures. Fill out form before April 30th. The
form can be found at our website or Facebook page.

The final I-Ready testing window is here! While the COVID-19 situation
remains the same, students will be taking the test at home.  Students
can log in to the testing portal from 7am to 9pm Monday to Friday.  The
URL is clever.com/in/hawaii.  The username is your 10 digit student ID
number and your password is your date of birth in the following format:
MMDDYYYY.  Once you are logged on, click on the I-Ready icon.
Complete both Math and Reading Diagnostic Test.  Here is successful
testing tip:  Pace yourself, read each question, and answer carefully.  If
you have internet problem, there is a link on your daily bulletin and
school website to fix your internet. If you have any questions or
concerns, please email Dr. Mathis Wisseh at
ruth.mathis_wisseh@k12.hi.us

Class of 2022 Juniors! Save the date! There is a Virtual Student/Parent

Informational Night next week Wednesday, April 28th, 2021 at 6:30pm.

All the information is on your school email or at our school website.

Mahalo!

Seniors - Please check your Lahaina Gmail account for information on
withhold obligations and lunch refund request.  If you have received an
email in regards to the any of the two items mentioned, please
respond accordingly.  If you haven't received an email but still have
questions or concerns, please email debbie.rogers@k12.hi.us.

Class of 2022 Juniors! If you are interested in emceeing this school

year’s graduation, please email Aunty Pakalana at

pakalana.phillips@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

All underclassmen returning to Lahainaluna next school year:

There is an important information about your schedule for next school

year. Check the envelope with your spring report card. There should be a

report in there with the classes you signed up for next school year. Make

sure you check that report and sign up for any changes on the form.  The

link for the form can be found at our school website. Deadline to

change the classes is May 7th.  Mahalo!

Storm water Photo contest! Do you help keep storm water runoff, the
ocean, and our streams clean?  The County of Maui would love to see
photos of your efforts. Share your photos with them on social media for
a chance to win monthly prizes. For more information, go to our school
website or Facebook page. Mahalo!

Next Steps to Your Future is a summer program for Hawai'i's public high
school graduating class of 2021. Their program includes two initiatives,
plus an opportunity for your graduate to be eligible for a Next Steps
Scholarship to attend a University of Hawaii campus in the Fall 2021.
There is a lot of information on their flyer so please check it out on your
school email or our school website. Sign up deadline is May 30th.

2021 Nalukai Startup Camp: Nalukai is a free intensive tech,
entrepreneurship, leadership, and design program for Hawai'i high
school students. Each student is provided with guidance from industry
leaders, innovative educators, and cultural practitioners who help
students craft their own startups and pitch their ideas to an audience of
venture capitalists, peers, and local business owners at the end of the
camp. And best of all, when students are accepted into the camp (via a
thorough application), the costs of the program are covered by a full
scholarship. Also, all students receive a laptop that they will be able to
take home after camp in order to equip our “founders” with a powerful
tool to help them build out the businesses they conceptualize while they
are at Nalukai. The program will run for two weeks this summer, from
July 5–18. Applications are due by May 1 at Nalukai.org. Link to the
application: https://form.jotform.com/210336688019155

BREAKFAST/SNACK FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS: Belgian Waffle with Syrup, Fresh Fruit and Fruit Cocktail
BREAKFAST/SNACK WITH LUNCH FOR COMMUNITY: Cereal with Cinnamon Crisps, Fresh Fruit and Pineapple Chunks
LUNCH FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS AND COMMUNITY: Cheese Pizza, Salad, Fresh Carrots, Fresh Fruit and Power Punch Juice.
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